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Watts Remy

From: Brenda Kluhsman <brendakluhsman@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:34 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 926

I'm writing to voice my strong support of SB 926, which would stop aerial spraying over state owned 
forest lands and ask that this measure be passed, approved, and enacted this legislative session.  Aerial 
spraying of poisonous chemicals continues on state lands and at a significantly increased pace over 
previous years, with families (especially those in rural areas of the state) continuing to be sickened and 
our wildlife, streams and crops that constitute our food supply contaminated by these sprays.   
 
Thank you to the sponsors and Committee for advancing this Bill to better ensure the health and well-
being of all Oregonians. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brenda C. Kluhsman, PhD 
Public Health Researcher (Retired) and Board Member, Community Rights Lane County 
343 South D Street 
Springfield, OR 97477 
717-350-9926 (Cell) 
 
 


